The Federal Information and Records Managers Council Proudly Presents
The Next Generation of Our Public Record:
Many Voices, One Voice
Wednesday, September 24, 2008 
Theme: A forum for a diversity of speakers representing professional organizations which support the efficient and cost effective life-cycle management of public records and government information.  Each speaker will outline the goals of their group, current initiatives / programs, membership requirements and opportunities to collaborate on new initiatives.  The program will conclude with a facilitated dialogue on shared vision(s) for a common agenda and partnership possibilities.
Venue – Government Accountability Office Auditorium, 441 G. Street NW, Judiciary Square Metro, Washington, DC
9:00 – 9:30        Registration and Networking
9:30 – 9:40        Welcome and Opening Remarks Dr. Timothy Sprehe, chair, AIIM Standards Committee, ANSI/AIIM/ARMA TR48-2006

9:40 – 9:50        NAGARA, The National Association of Government Archives and Records Administrators Bonnie Curtin, NAGARA Board
9:50 – 10:00      NCC AIIM, The National Capital Chapter of the Association of Information and Image Management Carolyn Offutt, President
10:00 – 10:10    FLICC, Federal Library and Information Center Committee Roberta I. Shaffer, Executive Director
10:10 – 10:20    OpentheGovernment.org Dr. Patrice McDermott, Director
10:20 – 10:30    AFFIRM, Association for Federal Information Resources Management                          Jackie Patillo, Dep. CIO, Department of Transportation / President, AFFIRM
 10:30 – 10:45    BREAK
 10:45 – 10:55    ARMA International  Cheryl Smith, Gaithersburg Chapter
10:55 – 11:05    W3C eGov Interest Group  Kevin Novak, Vice President, Integrated Web Strategy and Technology, The American Institute of Architects
11:05 – 11:15    FIRM, Federal Information and Records Managers’ Council John Vasko, Board
11:15 – 11:55    Facilitated Discussion -Common Agenda / Collaboration Dr. Timothy Sprehe
11:55 – noon    Wrap-Up / Follow-up Tasks / Adjourn
The Board of Directors of the Federal Information and Records Manager’s Council wishes to extend its deep appreciation to each of the speakers and program participants and especially our hosts from The Government Accountability Office.
Participation is free and open to all members of the federal information management community.   Help us promote the event by circulating this announcement to colleagues.  Seating is limited, government issued ID required, reservations mandatory. E-mail your name, title, affiliation and contact information to johnpaul.deley@eia.doe.gov by COB 9/22/08
 
 

